
 

 

 

 

Dear Committee Members, Please support staff recommendation "Option #1d" for safe cycling 

along King Street. Downtown needs to be much safer for cyclists to encourage more Londoners 

to choose the healthy option of cycling over driving. Thank you.  

Sally Cozens, 

1262 Elson Road 

 


